
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, JUNE 4, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S ALWAYS A JOY TO HEAR FROM OUR LISTENERS AND TO READ THEIR COMMENTS 

REGARDING OUR PROGRAMMING. IT’S NOT LETTER MONTH BUT I’D LIKE TO SHARE A 

COUPLE OF THEM WITH YOU TODAY THAT ARRIVED YESTERDAY. 

[KURT – COLBY (LOCATED JUST SOUTH OF ABBOTSFORD, WEST OF WAUSAU)]   

DEAR WRVM. JUST A QUICK NOTE TO THANK YOU FOR YOUR WORK. I REALLY APPRECIATE 

YOUR STATION AND ALL I LEARN AND ENJOY THE MUSIC YOU PLAY IS ENCOURAGING, 

UPLIFTING AND AT TIMES COMFORTING. YOUR BIBLE TEACHING PROGRAMS HELP ME TO 

WALK WITH JESUS. I HAVE GROWN (NOT PERFECTLY) BUT CONTINUE WITH HIM. I AM A 

BETTER HUSBAND, FATHER, FRIEND, CITIZEN AND EMPLOYEE BECAUSE OF WHAT YOU HAVE 

HELPED BUILD INTO MY LIFE. I AM TRYING TO REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR YOU MORE AS I 

BENEFIT FROM WHAT YOU PROVIDE. I LISTEN MOST TO 88.1 AND THE APP. 

AND I WOULD THINK THE ABBOTSFORD TRANSLATOR AT 101.1 WOULD BE AN OPTION. 

[SHERRY - APPLETON]  DEAR WRVM. THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO TO ENCOURAGE US. YOU 

HELP US WITH YOUR MUSIC AND PROGRAMS. YOU ARE TRULY A BLESSING. YOU ARE WITH ME 

AT HOME AND IN MY CAR. 

[BARRY – WAUPACA] PRAISE THE LORD FOR HIS GOODNESS! KEEP PREACHING THE GOOD 

NEWS OF THE KINGDOM OF GOD! 

[BEV – BLACK CREEK] DEAR WRVM. THANKS. WE NEED THIS STATION TO HELP US GET 

THROUGH THESE TOUGH TIMES. BLESS EACH ONE THAT WORK IN THE MINISTRY AT WRVM. I 

AM PRAYING FOR EACH ONE OF YOU. 

YOUR COMMENTS ARE A GREAT ENCOURAGEMENT TO OUR STAFF. YOUR LETTERS ARE 

THE ONLY WAY WE KNOW IF ANYONE IF LISTENING OR NOT. HAVE YOU EVER FELT LIKE 

YOU WERE TALKING TO YOURSELF, THAT NO ONE ELSE WAS LISTENING? THANKS TO 

YOUR RESPONSE WE DON’T STRUGGLE WITH THAT.  

EACH ONE OF THOSE LETTER WRITERS ALSO INCLUDED A GIFT TO HELP WITH OUR DAY 

TO EXPENSES. THAT TOO IS DEEPLY APPRECIATED AND NEEDED. WRVM IS LISTENER 

SUPPORTED. THANK YOU FOR REMEMBERING OUR NEEDS, ESPECIALLY DURING THESE 

SUMMER MONTHS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


